Lexmark Newsroom

New Lexmark IEP solution eases local, state and federal
paperwork burden for teachers, school districts

NEWSBYTE, Aug. 30, 2011 - Lexmark International, Inc. (NYSE: LXK) today announced a new IEP (Individualized
Education Plan) solution to help education professionals manage the paper-intensive area of special education.
With strict legal requirements and annual compliance audits on IEP documentation, special education
professionals and school administrators alike feel the pressure to ensure documentation is complete, accurate
and up-to-date. Lexmark’s new solution offers help to those professionals swimming in a sea of paperwork.

Lexmark’s new IEP solution:

* Captures and processes documentation regardless of source or location

* Organizes student files by grouping all related documents in a secure electronic file and automatically
linking to the student’s records

* Improves collaboration and the exchange of information among those on the IEP team while adhering to
security, privacy and retention initiatives by controlling access

To learn more about Lexmark'’s IEP solution, visit www.lexmark.com/education.

To learn more about Lexmark, please visit www.lexmark.com. For more information on Lexmark, see the
Lexmark Facebook page and follow us on Twitter.

For further information: Shannon Lyman, +1-859-232-5532, slyman@lexmark.com
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